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Dear All,
  We have started the new year well, the children are
settled and working hard in their new classes. It is so
lovely to see them skipping, running and smiling their
way into school each morning.
 The past couple of weeks have included learning
new routines, catching up with friends and getting to
know new teachers.
 Autumn is definitely on its way so please make sure
your child brings their coat-that is labelled- into
school as we never know what the weather is going
to bring!
   Thank you all for your support.
      Donna Young
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And now I give you a new commandment: love one another. As I have loved you, so you must love one another. If you
have love for one another, then everyone will know that you are my disciples.’ John 13:34-35

Worship Value
We have started the year with our Kindness
value. In our worship time this week, we have
listened to the story of The Good Samaritan

and reflected on how we should show kindness
to everyone....

Love your neighbour as yourself.
— Matthew 22:39

 
       

Attendance
School begins at 8:40 am. Children may be dropped off from 8:30 am, but

please ensure they wait until a member of staff is present to supervise
before entering the building.

Illness and Absence: If your child is unwell, please contact the school
office by 9:30 am on the day of their illness and each day they are off ill.

 

                        



PTA 
There is a regular coffee morning on a Friday

morning that you are welcome to attend.
Look out for news from the PTA soon- we 

are on the look out for new members!

Dates for your diary....
Friday 3  October-Harvest festival-Trussell

Trust

rd

Monday 6  and Tuesday 7 - Individual
photograhs

th th

Monday 13  October-Book week beginsth

Tuesday 14  October- Parents Evening
3.30pm-6pm

th

Thursday 16  October-Parents Evening
3.30pm-6pm

th

Monday 20th and Tuesday 21 - Air
Ambulance training with all classes

st

Wednesday 22  October- End of term 1nd

Monday 3  November- Return to school-
Term 2

rd

Wednesday 5  November- PTA Firework
night

th

Harvest festival
On Friday 26  September, we will be celebrating harvest in

school. We will be collecting donations for the Trussell Trust- a
charity that we have supported for many years now. Look out 

th

for the donation list next week.

Sports News!
I am very pleased to announce that we
have been awarded the Gold School

Games award. Huge thanks to all our PE
coaches who work so hard to ensure our
children enjoy and participate in different

sports within school and in our extra-
curriculum clubs.

A massive thank you to the PTA
for all their fundraising last year and to all of you for

supporting the different events.

Shoebox Alert!
If you have any spare shoe boxes at home that
you do not want-please send them in ready for

our shoebox workshop after half term.
Thank you 


